
 

After half term, Year 5 will be starting a new Geography topic:  

The Amazon. 

During the holidays, we want you to find out about this topic at home and 

complete the task below to showcase what you have learnt. You can show 

what you have learnt by creating a booklet, poster, model, display, PowerPoint 

or video.  

After half term, you will need to bring in your completed project, which will be 

displayed in the school.  The best projects will be added to the Curriculum 

showcase at the end of the year! 

 

Your Task: 

Research and produce a project that you can present to your class 

based on The Amazon. You need to think about the following areas: 

The rainforest - Why is it so precious? What plants, animals and 

people live there? What problems are associated with the 

rainforest? 

The river – What makes the Amazon River special? What processes 

does a river go through? What countries does the river travel 

through? 

    

       

 

Special 

Project 

Year 5  

Your special project is due: 

Monday 7th March 2022 

And remember, if you bring 

a project in, you earn 5 

stamps! 


